
 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 5 
Friday, 30 October 2020 

 
Dear Members, 

 
Please be advised that RSGC has been informed that on 29 October 

2020, the second case of one of our Members has confirmed positive with 

COVID-19. 

 
The Member infected with the coronavirus has been contacted by the 

Ministry of Health and hospitalised accordingly. A further announcement 

will follow as Management is updated. 

 
We would like to advise Members that we are working closely with the 

authorities and taking all precautionary measures with close contact 

tracing with this member for all Members’ safety. 

 
Please note that with immediate effect the Club is closed to all Members 

until further notice. 
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